
VISIT TO BOMBAY STOCK EXCHANE (BSE), KOLKATA 
The Department of Economics jointly with the Department of Commerce, Victoria 

Institution (College) arranged for a visit to Bombay Stock Exchange, Kolkata for the 

students of Semester 2 and Semester 6 on May 2, 2023 as a part of their industry visit. 

 

      
The two and a half hour session with Mr. Subhayu Das of BSE was really engrossing. 

The students not only gathered some idea regarding the movements of stocks, shares, 

mutual funds and SIPs but also gained from the live session how the trading activities 

can take place through BSE. 

                           

Both the departments are grateful to Dr. Uma Ray Srinivasan , TIC of our college for 

her encouragement and support. Thanks to IQAC coordinator Dr. Sumallya Karmakar 

for his cooperation. 

   

 

 
 

 


